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Minutes

We will need to find a new secretary for the Melbourne meeting. Volunteers are welcome.

Draft 0.04 was posted a couple of weeks ago.

Kevin Hayes discussed replay checking. If we allocate a bit from the 48 bit PN space, then still many years of PNs at 802.11n rates. 

802.11i reserved bits. Why not use them instead? Taking a bit from the PN works with TKIP, while the proposal to use reserved bits is CCMP specific.

A concern raised about what an AP has to do in a mixed (pre-802.11w and 802.11w) environment. A STA might overrun the sequence space. This assumes that STAs increment PN by 1.

802.11i requires the AP to Deauthenticate the old PTK at association. This creates a lock-out problem. Chair ruled this out of order, as dealing with issues around association were delegated to TGr when the group adopted 11-05-718-01. Chair advises a motion to update the requirements document before we can discuss this.

Current spreadsheet is version 9. Editor has discovered a second unresolved comment in the spreadsheet, #, to remove TKIP. Several comments were resolved by resolutions to other comments, but not voted on. Editor to propose a motion to accept the resolutions for these. There are also a handful of comments where we still need a submission. Kevin volunteers to provide a submission to address comment 155.

If anyone has a new idea on how to resolve the unique key stream issue, then please circulate it to the list.
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